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Comments: I'd like to give my full support for the Non motorized trail projects in the Chicken Creek area, as well

as the short motorized improvements and reroutes in the Golconda area. We always need to look at ways to

improve our trail system, motorized and non.  I support new Non motorized trails and access for human powered

recreation very strongly.  Not to bash on the motorized users too much, but the whole side by side "Razor" thing

has gotten a bit out of control, perhaps not in this part of the San Juan national forest but it's bound to come.  I

cant say that I have an answer, and I don't believe in any kind of extreme  blanket bans on motorized use. But

the razors are taking over places like Moab and Silverton, just to name a few.  It's clear that these vehicles as

extracting a heavy toll on our forests and trails. I think the Aspen ATV route is a great example of motorized

routes that work for everyone. But lets keep the razors off the county roads and city streets! 


